
 

 

 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
(Formerly Pacific Marine Investigations) 
   Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
Stolen Thunder Jet Havasu Recovered 

On 2008 05 06 Colette Bell of Marine Titles Canada observed the Thunder Jet in the attached 
photo at # 1 Rd and Francis in Richmond. Bell recalled the vessel from the “Theft Bulletin” in 
late April. She was able to obtain a photo which she forwarded to Stolen Boats Canada and the 
VPD Marine Unit. The vessel was confirmed by Rivercity Marine as the vessel stolen from their 
dealership. VPD forwarded the photo taken by Bell to Jim Jones of the Steveston Harbour 
Authority requesting he keep a watch for it in the area. On 2008 05 08, Jones contacted VPD 
Marine Unit and advised that the vessel had just launched at his location. VPD Marine Units 
assisted by Richmond RCMP members attended and took two males into custody when the 
vessel returned to the boat ramp. The vessel and trailer were identified and confirmed as stolen 
from Rivercity Marine in Kamloops. Thanks for everyone’s continued vigilance. 
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